CMAE Membership Renewal 2010
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All CMAE members should have received their membership renewal information by now, so if you have
not received yours, please email Debbie Goddard at CMAE HQ, and she will send yours to you.

Please complete the requested details and send off your 2010 membership fee as soon as possible, so we
don't have to waste your time chasing you!

We have many exciting new developments coming up for the CMAE in 2010, and my colleagues and |
look forward to continuing to serve CMAE members in the months ahead.



